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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Re:  Year 11 Strategy Evening - Wednesday 12th October 2022, 5.45pm - 7.30pm 

 

We would like to invite you to an important information evening for Year 11 pupils.  The Year 

11 Strategy Evening will be held on Wednesday 12th October between 5.45pm to 7.30pm.  

During the evening you will have the chance to meet some of your child's teachers, the 

Pastoral Support Team for Year 11, Heads of Department and members of the Senior 

Leadership Team.  

 

The evening will provide vital guidance on how you and your child can make a success of 

Year 11.  Key areas to be discussed will be: 

 Key dates to be prepared for. 

 How, we as a school, will support your child. 

 How your child can succeed in the core subjects. 

 How your child can effectively revise for their GCSEs. 

 How you can support your child with both their wellbeing and their GCSE preparation. 

 

To further support your child through their GCSE exams, at the end of the evening we will be 

providing every pupil with a revision guide bundle worth more than £30. 

 

It is essential that parents/carers do all they can to attend in order to best support their child 

over the coming months as we prepare for Year 11 exams, starting in May 2023. The 

partnership between school and home is never more important than in this final year.  I 

appreciate that not all parents can attend, so I would encourage you to send a trusted adult 

representative along with your child, who can relay the information to you if you really cannot 

be present.  

 

Please book your place via WisePay at https://tinyurl.com/WisepayatHollingworth  

 

On the evening if we could please request that parents/carers could be seated in the Theatre 

by no later than 6.00pm so can we ensure a prompt start to the presentation. 

 

At Hollingworth we firmly believe that with the right support in school and at home, all of our 

pupils can be successful in their GCSE exams and we look forward to meeting you on the 

evening. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr R McGinty 

https://tinyurl.com/WisepayatHollingworth

